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n additional workshop has been scheduled for the

Saturday before the conference. The workshop is en-

titled 'Information audit — money isn't everything
but its right up there with oxygen' and will be presented by
lone Dean.

lone Dean, director of lone Dean Consulting Group, has
been consulting to the information profession since 1989.
Prior to that she was library manager for BZW, Sydney, for
four years. She has reviewed, audited and established over
twenty libraries and information centres in Australia, South
East Asia, South Africa, Brazil, China, Netherlands and the
United Kingdom. She has written several articles on business
information and presented keynote papers at electronic on-
line information conferences in Australia, Hong Kong, the
United States of America, and the United Kingdom.

You should gain the following from attending the work-
shop:
< an understanding of the principles of information auditing;

* an understanding of the basic steps in conducting a 'do-it-
yourself' information audit;

practical experience in writing an information audit brief;

the knowledge to estimate the things you do not know how

to estimate;

*

practical experience in project management, and much

more.

The workshop will be held on Saturday 21 August from
9:30 am to 3:30 pm at the Derwent Sailing Squadron (within
walking distance of Wrest Point). The workshop costs
$150.00.

For more details and to register contact: Mures Conven-
tion Management, Victoria Dock Hobart 7000, phone:
03 6234 1424, fax: 03 6234 4464, e-mail: conventions®

mures.com.au.

What is PAM-APF?

The Physics, Astronomy, Mathematics (PAM) and Computer
Science Libraries, Asia/Pacific Forum (PAM-APF) is a regional
forum for librarians and information specialists with an inter-
est in these subjects. Special attention is placed on fostering
information exchange amongst colleagues and ensuring that
publishers are aware of technological weaknesses in the de-

veloping world, especially in the Asia-Pacific region.

PAM-APF is presenting a focus session at Strait to the fu-
ture at 3:30 pm on Tuesday afternoon. If you work in these
subject areas or are interested in what the group is hoping to
achieve indicate your intention to attend this session on your
registration form.

Further details about the group can be obtained from
their website at: http://msowww.anu.edu.au/library/pam/
project.htm or by contacting the co-ordinator: Jeanette
Regan, librarian, Astronomy Branch Library (ANU), Private
Bag, Weston Creek PO, ACT 2611, e-mail: jeanette.regan®
anu.edu.au. -
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Captain Cook's Endeavour journal, one of
Australia's greatest treasures,
is held in the National Library in Canberra.

Now you can read Cook's own words on
the fully illustrated CD-ROM
Endeavour: Captain Cook's Journal
1768-71.

To celebrate the release of the CD-ROM the
Nalional Library is pleased to present this
complimentary souvenir poster.

For your free poster please
email tbeeton@nla.gov.au or
phone: (02) 6262 1160.

To order your copy of the
Windows95/Macintosh 7.0 compatible
Endeavour CD-ROM
freecall 1800 800 100
or email nlasales@nla.gov.au

Price: $89.95 plus $5 postage and handling
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